Acknowledging the HBGTP
By accepting your bursary from us you have made a commitment to acknowledge our support publicly. You must do this for the duration of your contract with us. You must acknowledge your funding from both the Historic and Botanic Garden Trainee Programmes (HBGTP) and the Heritage Lottery Fund (HLF) in all your garden promotional work by displaying our logo and that of the HLF wherever possible. 
This helps to:

· Promote horticulture by showing that there are good opportunities for training; 
· Promote your garden’s commitment to the industry; 
· Demonstrate your role as a leader in the industry, committed to high standards; 

· Promote the scheme and enable us to continue providing funding for future training and
· Last, and not least, it helps us to support our funder by showing how National Lottery players’ money is spent.
Signage

Acknowledging your grant publicly means that you can include our logo on signs visible in the garden, the tea shop and at the admissions gate
Online

We expect to see our funding acknowledged online too, including on your garden website and blogs mentioning the trainee or their work. Ideally our logo should be placed on the homepage, and links to the HBGTP website (www.hbgbs.org.uk) and the HLF website (www.hlf.org.uk) should be included.
Social media
You can feature our logo (e.g., on Facebook, Pinterest and Flickr pages, in YouTube and Vimeo videos and in mobile-phone and tablet apps) mentioning the Heritage Lottery Fund in narrative text, or referring to @hbgbscheme and @heritagelottery (Twitter).
Promotional Material

Include our logo on any form of promotional and printed materials relating to your trainees’ projects (for example: temporary signage, printed and electronic newsletters, Plant of Interest, gardens events notices, leaflets and brochures, maps and posters, guidebooks, annual reports, emails and electronic cards).

Press releases about the trainees must also bear our logo, as well as acknowledging the HLF. You might also decide to add our logo to your stationery. 
Advertising

Use our logo whenever you advertise your HBGTP trainee vacancy.

Events

Our grant must be acknowledged at any event that relates to an activity involving the HBGTP trainee. 
Presentations

Use the logo in presentations and on invitations, programmes, brochures and other promotional materials as well.

Logos:
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